
 

Memorandum  

Date: November 4, 2016 

 

To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County 

of Santa Barbara  

 

From: Scott McGolpin, Director of Public Works  

 

Subject: Sandyland Seawall Maintenance District No. 1 Proposed Benefit 

Assessment for Rock Revetment Repair in  

 FY 2017/18, County Project No. 720548, First Supervisorial District – 

File No. 16-00732 

 

CC: Chris Sneddon, Deputy Director, Public Works - Transportation 

 

 

 
On September 20, 2016, your Board voted to set a public hearing for  

November 15, 2016 for the above referenced project, Board File No. 16-00732. 

 

The Public Works Department requests that your Board continue the hearing 

from November 15, 2016 to the December 13, 2016 Agenda. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 805-568-3010. 

 

Thank you, 

 


